
Saratoga Shores Families, 
 
We are having school today and expect to follow our normal schedule. 
Due to the storm, we are having spotty phone service this morning.  The district is 
aware and working as quickly as possible to restore phone service.  Email is 
working.  So, please feel free to email me if you need assistance.  Thanks for your 
patience and understanding. 
It’s a Great Day to be a Shark!!! 
 


